
MEETING IN HUNGARY 

After the first meeting, in November 2009 in Italy, with the schools of 

Capannoli, Pontedera and Volterra that hosted Hungarian, Turkish, Polish 

and German schools involved in the project, from 5
th

 to 10
th

 of May 2010, 

the second meeting among the partners of the project took place in 

Hungary, to be more precise in the little city of Diozd. The meeting was 

set  up in the local primary and secondary school and our delegation was 

composed by 11 students (of the classes 1CG, 2BG and 3CG) and 3 

teachers. The hospitality was excellent and the organization splendid, 

ended with a delicious medieval dinner, delighted with music and 

cheered up with plays of arms and archery.  

During the days  spent in Diozd, each school had presented its own works 

about the House in the Past according to its own point of view, because in 

this project there are schools of all types and grades, and of different 

orientations. It had been very educational to see how every single school 

in its own country had analyzed the subject and what was the product 

that all together could appreciate.   

Students had been actors and performers of all the works. In particular, 

they were divided in mixed groups, composed by students and teachers 

from the different countries, and they  had the chance to visit some 

characteristic houses of the city, to interview their inhabitants and, 

consequently, to carry out some power point works that enclosed their 

experience as interviewer and researcher to go deeply into the topic of 

the project: the house. 

The meeting also included a sightseeing tour to Budapest, where it was 

possible to see the different architectural styles of the city and  some 

excursions to a XVII century rural village, that was almost unchanged and 

for this reason used as an at-open-air museum, where all the participants 

could admire the atmosphere of the rural life of the past ages.  



 

 


